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Notice to the Area Port of New Orleans Trade Community 
 

Date
 

November 05, 2024 No.:  25-003 
    

SUBJECT:  Port of Baton Rouge Phone Restoration and Number Change 
 
Port of Baton Rouge Main Office Line Change: 
 
Please be advised that phone service at the Port of Baton Rouge has been restored. Due to 
hardware and technical issues, the main office line and support telephone lines were 
changed to restore service as soon as possible.  
 
The new Port of Baton Rouge office number is 504-670-2450. 
 
Please make all necessary changes to your databases and disseminate to vessel agents or 
other trade stakeholders who may not be on this mailing.  
 
Questions in the Area Port of New Orleans should be directed to Port Director Patrick 
Tyrrell at 504-670-2447 or Patrick.J.Tyrrell@cbp.dhs.gov.   
 
 
 
Troy Simon 
Troy Simon  
Assistant Port Director  
Port of New Orleans  
U.S. Customs and Border Protection 
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